
New Title Law 

On January 1, 2011, the Bureau of Motor Vehicles will continue to require a Certificate 
of Title for vehicles that are model year 1995 and newer.   

The legislature amended the title law (Title 29-A, § 652) to say that vehicles with a 
model year 1994 or older will always be title exempt and Certificates of Title will not be 
issued because of this exemption.  

This is a change in title application procedures because the requirement to title 1995 
vehicles will carry forward in 2011 and future years.  
 


